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CITY OF THROCKMORTON
CITY COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES
OCTOBER 8, 2019

Mayor Will Carroll called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with the following council members present: Susie Oliver,
Corey Keeter and Ricky Escalon. Council members Brad Bellah and Judy Jackson were absent. Others present were:
Melanie Gober- City Secretary, Kim Bundy-Asst. City Secretary, and citizens Brady Ash, Oci Luna, and Ashley Gray. Will
Carroll gave the invocation.

The Council reviewed and approved the minutes from the September 10t%, 2019 regular meeting.

Motion to approve the minutes was made by Corey Keeter
Second by Suste Oliver
All Council members in favor, motion carried 3-0

There was no one present for Citizens Participation. Mayor Carroll reported the City received the RAMP Grant again
this year; the creek clean-out is still scheduled and will begin as soon as possible; the drainage problem in front of Felix
Navarro’s house on N. Massie was discussed, Mayor Carroll reported that it had been looked into in the past but it will
be checked into again and discussed with Jimmy Collins-Public Works Supervisor.

Brady Ash addressed the council regarding the concerns he, Oci Luna, and Ashley Gray have concerning the feral cats
within the City of Throckmorton. After a lengthy discussion, it was agreed that feeding the cats should be stopped by
the public and business owners in the downtown area and that no food products should be discarded in the downtown
dumpsters. After thanking the council for their time, Mr. Ash, Ms. Luna, and Ms. Gray left the meeting.

The financial report was given by Mayor Carroli. This month’s bills and budget were reviewed and discussed by the
Council.

Motion to pay the bills was made by Susie Oliver
Second by Corey Keeter
All Council members in favor, Motion carried 3-0

B - 2 ? '4 Mgtion made by Ricky Escalon to adjourn. Motion carried 3-0.

% Melanie Gaber, City Secretary Will Carroll, Mayor
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